
Metropolitan Funding PLC 

Thames Valley Housing Association (TVHA) Limited – Publication of Audited 

Financial Statements for the year ending 31 March 2024. 

Thames Valley Housing announces that it has published its Annual Report and 

Accounts for the year ended 31 March 2024.  

The audited Surplus for the year is in line with the Preliminary Results 

Announcement made on 29 May 2024.  

MTVH can confirm that Mel Barrett started as Chief Executive Officer on 01 

September, replacing the retiring Geeta Nanda OBE as first announced in January 

2024.  

The Annual Report and Accounts are available from the corporate website at: 

https://www.mtvh.co.uk/about-us/investors/ 

 

Enquiries  

Please contact: 

Donald McKenzie, Director of Corporate Finance, on 0203-535-4434 or at 

donald.mckenzie@mtvh.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.mtvh.co.uk/about-us/investors/
mailto:donald.mckenzie@mtvh.co.uk

